
Communities First North Cluster July 17 – April 18 
 

Forsythia Ready for Work 
Programme 

Integrate with Work 
Clubs 

July ’17 – March 
’18. 

Transition Into 
employment  

Now available through 
Inspire to Achieve/Work 
borough wide 

April 2020 

CAB  Financial Capability  
1:2:1 Advice Service and 
Managing your Money 

Strategic  programmes 
funded separately by 
WG   

April 2018  

Forsythia Physical Activity 
Programme  
 
Forsythia Reducing Risks 
Programme  
 
 

‘Will  be brought together 
to form multi activity 
delivery around young 
people’s personal and 
social, emotional and 
educational  
development’ 

 July ’17 – 
March ’18. 
 
July ’17 – March 
’18. 

Engine House  
Physical Activity 
Programme  
Encouraging Healthy Eating 
Programme. 
Reducing Risky Behaviour  
Programme 
Youth Mental Wellbeing 
Programme 

‘Will  be brought together 
to form  multi activity 
delivery around young 
people’s personal and 
social, emotional and 
educational  
development’ 

July ’17 – March 
’18. 

Street Games (door step 
sports) 

Strategic  programmes 
funded separately by 
WG   

April 18 

 
 


